
September 2016

Dear Diary,

It’s  been an another exciting month here at  Wilbury  Primary
School  in  London.  In  England  they  celebrated  ‘Harvest  and
Gardening Day’. Children at Wilbury donated food to send to
people who don’t  have enough themselves – they were very
generous!

I also took part in a Computing lesson with class 1A where we
learnt about programming and direction using maps. Here I am
having a go!

Can you spot me in these lessons?



Speak to you all soon!

Lots of love

Ciboulette xxxx

(p.s. Menthe says hello too!)


